
LETTER

R.O.C. BANKERS ASSOCIATION
From
:
R.O.C. Bankers Association

Date
:
November 15, 2002

Ref. No.
:
Quan-Hsin-Zi-2655

Attachment
:
As described below.

Subject
:
This is to forward a letter from the Ministry of Finance ("MOF") stating that a credit card issuer, when providing mail-order DMs, shall include the notifications described in Explanation 2 of such MOF letter in order to protect consumers' rights (please see attachment).  Please take note.

Explanation:
This is done in accordance with the MOF letter, dated November 1, 2002 (Ref. No.: Tai-Cai-Rong-(4)-Zi-0914000953) (copy attached).

ATTACHMENT TO
BA LETTER, DATED
NOVEMBER 15, 2002


LETTER

MINISTRY OF FINANCE
From
:
Ministry of Finance ("MOF")

Date
:
November 1, 2002

Ref. No.
:
Tai-Cai-Rong-(4)-0914000953

Subject
:
When providing mail-order DMs to clients, card issuers shall include the notifications described in Explanation 2 to protect consumer's rights.  Please take note and forward same to members of the R.O.C. Bankers Association.

Explanation:
1. This is done in accordance with the Consumer Protection Commission, Executive Yuan's letter, dated May 30, 2002 (Ref. No.: Hsiao-Bao-Du-Zi-0910000594).

2. For the purpose of providing credit card holders with a better understanding of mail-order purchases and to protect the rights of the card holders, please forward to members of the R.O.C. Bankers Association (including non-bank credit card issuers and banks handling the credit card business) a request to include in DM materials for mail-order purchases a statement such as; "In mail-order transactions, the card issuer is only involved in the payment process and in extending credit and is not involved in underlying purchase/sale matters such as delivery of the mail-order products or the handling of product defects, etc.  If a card holder enters into a mail-order transaction using his/her credit card and wishes to terminate the contract in accordance with Article 19 of the Consumer Protection Law, such card holder shall first seek to resolve the matter with the mail-order suppler.  If a resolution cannot be reached, then such card holder may request the card issuer to become involved in accordance with the issuer's doubtful payment handling procedures."
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